
Sienna  Miller  and  Tom
Sturridge Welcome Their First
Child

Sienna  Miller  and
fiancée Tom Sturridge had much more to celebrate this past
week  than  Independence  Day.  According  to  UsMagazine.com,
the couple welcomed a new baby girl into their world over the
weekend  in  London.  The  G.I.  Joe  star  and  her  future
husband kept quiet about her pregnancy up until April, just
two months after publicly acknowledging their engagement. The
talented acting duo has been dating for over a year.

What are some reasons to keep your pregnancy quiet at first?

Cupid’s Advice:

Pregnancy  is  a  beautiful,  exciting  thing  for  everyone
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involved, but it can also be very complicated. Here are some
reasons to remain silent about your baby news for a little
while longer:

1. Check with doctor: Home pregnancy tests are not always
accurate. Before you spread the word, book an appointment with
your doctor to be sure the test you used didn’t mislead you.

2. Tell family first: Avoid telling associates about this
relationship step right away. Your family and close friends
won’t want to find out such big news from others, so be sure
to let them know first.

3.Guarantee  your  baby  is  healthy:  Ensure  there  are  no
complications with your pregnancy before spreading the news.
If a complication occurs, it will make your experience even
harder if you have to explain it to others.

 What  are  some  reasons  you  would  stay  quiet  about  your
pregnancy? Share your thoughts with us.


